
 
 

    
 

 

    

    

     

  

 

   
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

Automatic Refills for prescriptions 
Effective  July  1,  2021 

(Medicaid)  

Effective July 1st, 2021, automatic refills are not permitted for clients enrolled in an agency contracted 

Apple Health Managed Care (MCO) or Apple Health fee-for-service plan. Clients must request a prescription 

refill before the pharmacy may submit a claim and fill the prescription. 

An automatic refill is defined as any prescription refill the pharmacy initiates without a request from the 

client. 

For questions, please email AppleHealthPharmacyPolicy@hca.wa.gov 
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